
WINNEBAGO COUNTY 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMITTEE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
Tuesday, July 31, 2012 

6:30 P.M. 
Lounge Room – Courthouse 

 
Present: Supervisors: Pat Brennand – Chairman, Claud Thompson, Larry Kriescher, Tom 

Egan; Karen Frederick – Court Reporter, Candace Zeinert – Code Enforcement 
Officer; and guests 

Excused:  Supervisor Joanne Sievert 
 
The meeting was called to order by Patrick Brennand, Chairman at 6:30 P.M.  The Committee 
and staff introduced themselves and C. Zeinert read the appeals process. 
 

1. Robert DeWitt/Brian Filtz, Town of Wolf River – Zoning Change. 
 
The request is for a zoning change to R-1 (Rural Residential District) in order to construct a 
single family dwelling. 
 
Robert DeWitt was sworn in and described the request.  He explained that there was an 
existing mobile home and pole shed on the property but that they wish to construct a single 
family dwelling for a full time residence. 
 
C. Zeinert read the resolution from the Town of Wolf River recommending approval. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
MOTION made by T. Egan to adjourn meeting.  Seconded by C. Thompson.  Motion carried 
unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 6:35 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Candace Zeinert 
Recording Secretary 


